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Dear Mr. Name,                                                                                        Date  

  

The primary mission of the South Carolina Highway Patrol is, “to provide equitable 

service and protection, uphold the laws of the constitutions of the United States and the 

State of South Carolina in order to promote a safe and secure environment for the public.” 

The Highway Patrol also serves the public by providing assistance to victims through the 

Office of Victim Services. The Highway Patrol Office of Victim Services is an available 

resource to you to help ensure that your rights are protected and will aid in providing a 

variety of services to you. These services include: 
  
 

 Information about your case and relevant court proceedings 

 Referrals to appropriate service agencies/ providers 

 Assistance with applying for victim compensation (when applicable) 

 

As your Victim Advocate it is my job to assist you in these and many other areas. I want to 

encourage you to contact the Office of Victim Services at (803) 896-0719 at your 

convenience. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Christina Toler 

Victim Advocate 

   

 


